OKLAHOMA STATE REGENT\é/FOR HIGHER EDUCATION

Improving our future by degrees

May 31, 2017

President James W. Utterback
Seminole State College

2701 Boren Boulevard

Seminole, Oklahoma 74868-0361
Dear President Utterback:

Re:  Academic Program Review

This letter acknowledges receipt of the five-year program review for the following program at
Seminole State College (SSC):

e Associate in Applied Science in Nursing (110)
We appreciate the time and effort expended by SSC in this review process.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Dr. Stephanie Beauchamp, Associate Vice
Chancellor for Academic Affairs, at sheauchamp @osrhe.edu or (405) 225-9399.

Sincerely,

en D. Johns
hancellor

GDJ/anj
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